Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Notice of Invitation to Bid

District Seven FCO Tampa Headquarters Egress Door Installation

Bids will be received by the Florida Department of Transportation until 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 1, 2022, for Level 4 Fixed Capital Outlay Proposal F7A08.

Complete letting advertisement information for this project is available on our website at:

https://www.fdot.gov/contracts/district-offices/d7/lettings/fco or by calling 813-975-6472.

